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Important Dates

Little Lions Session
4 - Book Week
(Monday Group)

Monday 19 August 2024

Mini Mark's
Playgroup - Book

Week Dress Up
Tuesday 20 August 2024

Benedict Campus

Tour
Wednesday 21 August 2024
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Catholic Schools

Immersion
Monday 19 August 2024

Benedict Book

Week Parade
Tuesday 20 August 2024

Year 8 Camp /
Retreat (Wed-Fri)

Wednesday 21 August 2024

Recention Green

Bosco Campus Tour
Monday 19 August 2024

R-Y6 Parent
Teacher Interviews

(Optional)

Tuesday 20 August 2024

Y11 and 12 (2025)

Career Counselling
Wednesday 21 August 2024
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Issue Date 16 August 2024

Y12 Child Studies
Outdoor Play

Excursion
Tuesday 20 August 2024

College Board

Meeting
Tuesday 20 August 2024

Ag Open Days
(Wed-Fri)

Wednesday 21 August 2024

Y11 and 12 (2025)

Career Counselling
Thursday 22 August 2024

Mini Mark'<
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4 - Farm Visit Excursion 5 - Monday Group Playgroup - Father's

(Friday G roup) Friday 23 August 2024 Monday 26 August 2024 Day Craft
Friday 23 August 2024 Tuesday 27 August 2024
Y7-11 Parent Y12 Women's Little Lions Session Y11 Retreat
Teacher Interviews Studies Excursion 5 Book Week - Friday 30 August 2024
Wednesday 28 August 2024 Thursday 29 August 2024 Friday Group

Friday 30 August 2024 Royal Adelaide

Show Commences
Saturday 31 August 2024

Upcoming Events

Principals Tour Principal's Tour
(August) - Primary (August) -

Campus Secondary Campus
Date: Wednesday 21 August Date: Monday 19 August -
- Monday 30 November Monday 30 November
Time: 9:30am Time: 5:00pm

Venue: St Mark's College, Venue: St Mark's College,
Benedict Campus - Port Bosco Campus - Port Pirie
Pirie

16.08.24

Principal's Update T3, W4

There is a national definition of bullying. ‘Bullying is an ongoing and deliberate misuse of power in relationships through repeated verbal,
physical and/or social behaviour that intends to cause physical, social and/or psychological harm. It can involve an individual or a

group misusing their power, or perceived power, over one or more persons who feel unable to stop it from happening. Bullying can
happen in person or online, via various digital platforms and devices and it can be obvious (overt) or hidden (covert). Bullying behaviour
is repeated, or has the potential to be repeated, over time (for example, through sharing of digital records). Bullying of any form or for
any reason can have immediate, medium and long-term effects on those involved, including bystanders. Single incidents and conflict or

fights between equals, whether in person or online, are not defined as bullying’ (bullyingnoway.gov.au)

| experienced bullying as a child and have seen it as an adult and educator. No parent wants to see their child being harassed or bullied
and it can also be hard as a parent to hear that your child is responsible for bullying another child. In either case, listening to your child
and trying to understand their feelings and behaviours is so important. Whilst some bullying occurs in social circles, sports clubs or online
beyond school, it is important to let us know so that we can follow up and support anyone involved, with counselling if necessary, and

ongoing education and re-education.
The three common forms of bullying according to the Bullying No Way website are:

Verbal bullying which includes name calling or insulting someone about their physical characteristics such as weight or height, or other
attributes including race, sexuality, culture, or religion
Physical bullying which includes hitting or otherwise hurting someone, shoving or intimidating another person, or damaging or stealing

their belongings
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Social bullying which includes consistently excluding another person or sharing information, images or other digital content that will have
a harmful effect on the other person.

If these behaviours occur as a one off, or in very young children not able yet to understand and control their emotions, it is not bullying,
however inappropriate the behaviour. The exception to this is when a behaviour occurs online and is published or shared to a wider
audience.

Every student has a right to feel safe and supported at school, at home and in the wider community. We should take every opportunity to
talk about bullying, and to support young people in learning how to get on, and interact positively and safely in person and online.

Dr Sandra Hewson,
Principal
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Faith & Mission T3, W4
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Much appreciation goes to all who helped out during the day and for all students that attended the day with respect and reverence for
the experience.

Year 10 Retreat

On Thursday 8 August, the Year 10s ventured to Gladstone for their Retreat Day. The theme was connecting with ‘Pathways in Life’,
reflecting on the pathways at, to and from the present moment. This allowed students to reflect on their journey through life so far, what
life is like for a Year 10 student and making commitments to a vision for their future, whether it be 2, 5, or 10 years ahead.

Much recreational time was had by all during the day to keep the energy going and time was spent in reflection at the end of the day with
a liturgy. The connection to the way we also accompany each other on our pathways was highlighted. Students were asked to donate a
packet of food or a hygiene product for making packs for the homeless in Port Pirie, to remind us that all of us are on a pathway journey.
We thank our Year 10 families for their generous support in this. In our reflections, we are also reminded that the journey through life is
never lonely, with God to keep us company, keeping us going through the hard times.

Many thanks go to the supporting staff for their facilitation of rotating sessions and the students for their levels of engagement with the

experience.

Year 10s Cooking for Fred’s Van

As part of their social justice programme in Religious Education, Year 10 classes are rotating through weeks in cooking food for Fred’s
Van. Fred’s Van is an outreach organisation that provides a cooked meal to people in our community doing it tough. Team members of
Fred’s Van also support attendees in finding supplies of items that will help them in day-to-day life (toiletries etc.) while others find
comfort in the companionship of just having a chat.
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The Bosco Home Economics Centre was a hive of activity on Monday evening with the humming of ovens cooking food and the sorting
of donated goods to package (from the Year 10 Retreat) for Fred’s Van. It allowed the students to connect and bond with their
classmates outside of school hours for a good cause. A big thank you to the supporting staff in facilitating this experience and to the

future evenings in the coming weeks.

Feast of St Mary MacKillop

On Thursday 8 August the Catholic Church celebrated the feast day of Australia's first saint, Mary MacKillop. South Australian Catholic
Schools have a special tie to St Mary MacKillop as she devoted much of her life to providing educational opportunities to South Australian
children who otherwise would not have had access to formal schooling.

Across Benedict Campus, R-6 students learnt about Mary MacKillop's life and works, and reflected on ways we can follow her example
today. Students in 3 Blue explored some of Mary MacKillop's most famous quotes and created posters showcasing their favourites. The
celebrations culminated in a beautiful Mass led by 2 Blue where students and families engaged with Mary's story through prayer and

song before sharing together in Holy Communion.
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What's been happening at Benedict Campus?

There's been plenty happening at Benedict Campus during Week 3 and 4...

16.08.24

Bosco Campus Reminders T3, W4

For families planning an absence greater that one school week, legislation requires Principal approval. This can be obtained through the
Bosco Student Office prior to the absence.

Regular attendance at school is one of the major contributors to success - as Dr Hewson shared during our Celebration of Success
Assembly. Being absent for just one day per fortnight means you lose 4 weeks of learning a year. Over 13 years of compulsory schooling
this equates to missing a year and a half. Being absent for a day a week on average means you lose 2 and a half years of schooling. I'm
sure you can see why students who attend school regularly and avoid unnecessary absences are more successful, and also more ready
for the workplace when they leave school.

2025 Curriculum
Our Curriculum Handbooks have been updated as we look to prepare for 2025. Ms Russack has commenced working with our Year 11
and 10 students on subject selection and Career Counselling to support informed choices. We encourage families to speak with your

children about their discernments on subjects for 2025.
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SATAC Applications

Mr Ben Goode has been systematically meeting with each of our Year 12 students about their pathways beyond secondary schooling
and assisting them in considering their preferred options. Those students who are applying for tertiary studies next year can commence
the application process. Details can be found on the SATAC website.

Mrs Katie Pole, Deputy Principal, Bosco Campus

What's been happening at Bosco Campus?

There's been plenty happening at Benedict Campus during Week 3 and 4...
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https://satac.edu.au/how-to-apply
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College Sport T3, W4

Junior Football Finals

The Junior Football Finals Series is underway. Congratulations to our U13s who have progressed through to the Grand Final. This
coming weekend Auskick an U9s play on Memorial Oval. Grand Final Weekend all our football teams play as curtain raisers to the U13
Premiership Match.

Netball champion hosts training

St Mark’s Sports Centre was abuzz with excitement as Lucy Austin joined our junior teams for training. We are so grateful to Lucy for
making herself available to share her netball knowledge with us. Mentoring is something the club has promoted this season and | thank
our D Grade teams for coming out to work with the U12s last week.

Winter sports head to finals

As our Winter Sports are coming into finals and celebrating the end of the season, | take the opportunity to remind all players, coaches
and spectators about our expectations to ensure that our games are played in a positive and supportive environment for all, with a view
to developing good sportsmen and women into the future.

Please come along and support our teams to achieve their best, however far they make it through in the Finals series.
We ask our players, coaches and spectators to remember these expectations around conduct:

e Children’s sport is played for the enjoyment of the sport.

e Spectators are there to watch and support the game from the sidelines.

e We accept the decisions of all referees as being fair and called to the best of their ability.

e We relate to umpires and officials in a respectful and polite way.

e Be a spectator. Applaud all good plays whether they are made by your team or the opposition.

e Always be positive in your support of all players and officials.

e Encourage and develop positive player behaviour by not using foul language or harassing players, coaches or officials.

e Respect the rights, dignity and worth of all participants. Everyone deserves to feel comfortable and welcome. Be actively inclusive
of participation. Sport is for everyone, and no one should be stopped from participating.

e Always respect the use of facilities and equipment provided.
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e Any physical or verbal altercation will not be tolerated. You will be asked to leave the game.
Best wishes to all our teams in the remaining games of their chosen sport.
Go SMC!

Mrs Katie Pole, Sports Council

School Photos - Order Now
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order your school photos now

to order visit: www.advancedlife.com.au
enter code: RE8 JJD 5N9

scan to order

or collect a cash order envelope
from your school office

advancediife

school photography & peint specialists

Read More
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https://www.advancedlife.com.au/
https://www.advancedlife.com.au/

2023 Yearbook Orders

Orders are now being taken for College Yearbooks for 2023 Semester 2 Little Lions and extra copies at $26 per copy.

PLEASE NOTE: All 2023 R-12 families will automatically receive one copy.

Donate now for Share the Dignity!

Our Year 9 Rite students are fundraising to help local women and teenagers this Christmas through Share the Dignity. If you would like
to donate to help this cause, please drop your donation into College Administration. Click here to see ideas for donating!

Thank you for your support!

Bake Sale at Benedict Sports Day

Can you donate some bhaked goods
[or Benedict Sports Day?

Donations of biscuits, cakes, slices and savouries can be
delivered to the Good Samaritan Hall, Benedict Campus
on Thursday 19 September, 5.00 - 6.00pm, fridge available.

(Please include an ingredients list.)

The Bake Sale will support our local Royal Flying Doctors Service!
-

College Calendar

Click here to access the College Calendar for all 2024 events.
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https://www.stmarkspirie.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/15686/2024_SHOPPING_LIST.pdf
https://www.stmarkspirie.catholic.edu.au/news/calendar

Canteen Specials

A

Click here to check out the weekly specials for the upcoming fortnight.

Community News
> OSHC Before and After School Care
Bookings for OSHC Before and After School Care are now available.

> Start your Health Career
Financial support available for Year 10-12 students travelling to Adelaide for Open Days.

Mini Mark's Playgroup

1 <

]

Tuesday mornings, 9.00am — 10.30am held during term time
All welcome!

Read More

Study Hub
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https://www.stmarkspirie.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/15320/Canteen_Term_3_week_3_and_4.pdf
https://www.stmarkspirie.catholic.edu.au/__files/d/15322/WE_HAVE_VACANCIES.pdf
https://www.ruraldoc.com.au/university-open-day?fbclid=IwY2xjawEWo85leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHZdi9ChEkEPMBo7ZyKvi_aBlMAJ9zqpkLOi7Egzw6NuBd0lW8gLGLVl5-A_aem_qNqokONFSXIL3Tsrifz4sA
https://www.stmarkspirie.catholic.edu.au/primary/playgroup
https://www.stmarkspirie.catholic.edu.au/primary/playgroup

Need assistance with your study?

Visit the Bosco Campus Student Hub after school daily until 4.30pm.

College Quick Links

College Uniform

Uniform Policy and Guidelines
Uniform Buy, Swap and Sell

Parents + Friends Community

Join our community!

Term Dates 2024

Term 1 - Monday 29 January - Friday 12 April

Term 2 - Tuesday 30 April - Friday 5 July

Term 3 - Tuesday 23 July - Friday 27 September
Term 4 - Monday 14 October - Tuesday 10 December

All Content Copyright 2024 ©
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https://www.stmarkspirie.catholic.edu.au/enrolment/uniform
https://www.facebook.com/groups/236455350178665/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/479658408716101
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